
INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
DATE ISSUED: January 6, 2023  REPORT NO:  HCR23-007 

ATTENTION: Chair and Members of the San Diego Housing Commission
For the Agenda of January 12, 2023 

 SUBJECT:  Workshop & Discussion: Fiscal Year 2024 Moving to Work Annual Plan 

NO ACTION IS REQUIRED ON THE PART OF THE HOUSING COMMISSION 

San Diego Housing Commission (Housing Commission) staff will present an informational workshop 
about the proposed Fiscal Year 2024 Moving to Work (MTW) Annual Plan.  

The Housing Commission is one of only 39 original MTW agencies out of approximately 3,200) public 
housing authorities nationwide. The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has 
announced the addition of 87 MTW agencies in 2021 and 2022. The MTW designation provides the  
Housing Commission the ability, subject to HUD’s approval,  to implement a variety of innovative new 
approaches to provide housing assistance and other services to low-income families within the City of San 
Diego. Housing Commission staff is developing the Fiscal Year 2024 MTW Annual Plan, which includes 
proposed amendments to two existing MTW initiatives. SDHC is proposing updates to its Path to Success 
initiative, including changes to medical allowances, utility allowances and household age designation, and 
its Moving Home rapid rehousing initiative to expand program eligibility and other related criteria. The 
workshop will also provide a summary MTW’s impact on the Housing Commission, an update of 
successes achieved through MTW flexibility, and long-term MTW goals. 

Respectfully submitted, Approved by, 

Lisa Jones Jeff Davis 
Lisa Jones Jeff Davis  
Executive Vice President of Strategic Initiatives Interim President and Chief Executive Officer 
San Diego Housing Commission San Diego Housing Commission 

Docket materials are available in the in the “Governance & Legislative Affairs” section of the San Diego 
Housing Commission website at www.sdhc.org. 
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